The Jefferson County Board of Education and Dr. Donna Hargens, Superintendent of the Jefferson
County Public Schools (JCPS), today announced that the Superintendent will step down from her
position, effective July 1, 2017. Although Dr. Hargens regrets that her approach to implementing the
Strategic Plan for JCPS no longer aligns with the Board's approach, she is grateful for the experience
of having provided leadership for the school district for the past six years.

The Board thanks Dr. Hargens for her service to JCPS and for guiding the district through its strategic
planning process. The Board and the Superintendent believe it is in the best interest of employees
and students to have a new leader guide the district through implementing the strategic plan. Since
2011, JCPS increased its graduation rate to 80.1 percent, doubled its College and Career Readiness
rate, increased overall reading and math for every subgroup, and increased the number of students
taking Advanced Placement classes. While the district has moved forward during the past six years,
the Board believes that the district must accelerate the pace of achievement.

The Board is committed to its vision that all JCPS students graduate prepared, empowered, and
inspired to reach their full potential as thoughtful, responsible citizens of our diverse, shared world.
There is much work to be done. With the collective commitment of the Board, parents, teachers, and
administrators across the district, JCPS can and will reach its goals. The Board now intends to move
forward with a sense of urgency to find a successor to the Superintendent, and to take actions that
will continue to improve the education that it provides for all children of Jefferson County.
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